October 6, 2009
Socheat Chea
Law Office of Socheat Chea P.C.
3500 Duluth Park Lane
Building 300
Duluth, GA 30096

Dear Socheat Chea,

‘ Congratulations. Based on our statewide nomination process, review of your resume and the evaluation of your peers, you
have been selected for inclusion on the 2010 Georgia Super Lawyers list. Only five percent of the attorneys in Georgia are
chosen each year.

The Super Lawyers and Rising Stars lists will appear in Georgia Super Lawyers magazine which will be mailed to attorneys
in Georgia and the ABA-accredited law school libraries. Selected attorneys in Georgia will also appear in a special
advertising section in the March 2010 issue of Atlanta Magazine. These publications will reach a combined audience of
more than 274,000 readers. Super Lawyers and Rising Stars can be found on the Web at superlawyers.com.

IMPORTANT: Please return the enclosed Data Verification (DV) form or provide this information online at
my.superlawyers.com by November 30, 2009 to ensure your name is included on the list and that the information we
publish is accurate and up-to-date. See the enclosed DV form for online instructions. There is no charge to be listed in
Super Lawyers.

The Super Lawyers and Rising Stars selection process includes peer nominations, a blue ribbon panel review (Super
Lawyers candidates only) and independent research of candidates. We ask that you not announce your selection on your
Web site, in firm brochures or press releases until after the publication date of February 25, 2010.

Enclosed you will also find marketing materials and a standard profile order form. While great marketing opportunities are
available to you, your status is in no way dependent on advertising. We maintain strict separation between our selection
process and advertising.

Again, congratulations, and please verify your information at my.superlawyers.com or return the enclosed form!

Very truly yours,

William C. White
Publisher
Super Lawyers and Law & Politics

P.S. For additional information, please contact Kathy Schwab at (800) 795-4495 or kschwab@superlawyers.com.
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